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To Parents of Children in Year 3 
 
Friday 27 September 2019 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Ufton Court: ‘Life as a Celt’ Thursday 10 October 2019 
 
Linked to our Year 3 History topic this term, we will be visiting Ufton Court near Reading, 
on Thursday 10 October.  We are looking forward to this trip which offers the children 
experiences of Celtic life through a variety of practical workshops.  
 
We will depart at 9:00am, returning to school before 3:45pm. Homework Club, Extended 
Day and After School Clubs will run as usual.  
 
The school will provide all food for this trip.  This includes a morning snack and packed 
lunch.  Before the trip, the children will have the opportunity to choose their preferred 
option for lunch.  Special dietary requirements will be catered for.  
 
Please may the children wear school uniform and bring a water bottle, school coat and a 
small rucksack.  
 
The children will be offered face paint (either on face or hands) as part of their immersion 
into Celtic life!  We will assume that all children can participate in this unless we are 
informed separately of any skin sensitivities.  If your child should not be offered 
face/hand paint, please inform Mrs Judy Ramm, the School Nurse 
(schoolnurse@manorprep.org or 01235 858473), by Friday 4 October so that school 
records can be updated and lists prepared for teachers for the trip where necessary - 
thank you.  The children will arrive home wearing their face paint so expect excited 
recollections of the day! 

 
Please be aware that the bus company will insist that the children wear the safety 
restraints provided which could either be seat belts or lap belts depending on the 
individual coach used. 
 
Please also be aware that if you have declared your child to have asthma/an allergy 
requiring an adrenaline auto-injector (AAI) on their school medical form and they have 
been prescribed an inhaler/AAI, your child will not be allowed to leave the school site 
without their device.  Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
We hope the children will enjoy exploring ‘Life as a Celt’ and build on this experience 
back in the classroom. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Georgina Ellard, Kate Holland and Jude Plater 
Year 3 Teachers 

mailto:schoolnurse@manorprep.org

